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If you have any concerns regarding the safeguarding of children who attend Bishop Perrin CE Primary School, these should be 
reported to the Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Mr Corke. In his absence, concerns should be reported to the Deputy 

Designated Safeguarding Lead who is Miss Macklearn. The School’s Safeguarding Governor is Lucy James. 

 
Our School Value this week is: Forgiveness 

“Forgiveness is not an occasional act, it is a constant attitude.” ― Martin Luther King Jr. 
 
 
 

Dear Parents, 
 
 
 
 

I hope you had a lovely Easter and were able to get out and about to enjoy the beautiful weather. 
The children, as always, have come back enthusiastically and with lots of energy, although it is a 
scary thought that we have somehow made our way to the start of the Summer Term in what 
seems a blink of an eye! That being said, it has been wonderful to have the children back in the 
Hall for Worship this week, rather than having to deliver Worship via Google Meets. Having the 
children altogether in the Hall to hear their singing has sent shivers down the spines of many of 
the staff, as it has been a long two years since we were last able to do this. 
 
The Summer Term will prove to be busy and productive, with lots of things to look forward to that 
have been on hold during the pandemic, not least the following: 

• Residential school journeys for Years 5 and 6 

• Visits to some local attractions, including Hampton Court, Kew Gardens (Yr 4), London 
Zoo (Yr 2) and the Richmond Museum (Yr 1) 

• Open School Morning (Thurs 26th May) for you to come and visit the classrooms and 
hear the children sing 

• The School Association Summer Fete on Sunday 10th July 

• The Year 5 and 6 play of “Cinderella Rockerfella” 
 
We’re delighted that the children have started to use our new Outdoor Classroom space this 
week, allowing them to be outside to have some of their lessons. We are looking forward to 
welcoming Mr and Mrs Perrin (with Mr Perrin being Bishop Perrin’s Grandson) to school on Fri 
20th May to “officially” open the Outdoor Classroom and for it to be blessed by Father David.  
We are in the final throes of planning for some new sun shading for the playground, and are 
hopeful of having some new wooden structures over the Quiet Area and the stage at the top of 
the playground soon. 
 
Well done to all the children who took part in the Borough Gymnastics Festival at Waldegrave 
School today. We will update you next week as to how they performed and thank you to Mrs 
Keightley and all the parents who were are to help today. 
 
Hopefully you will have seen Mrs Forster’s email that went out earlier this week about Covid and 
what to do if your child is unwell. Please err on the side of caution as we know that infection rates 
remain high and we need to do all we can to protect the school community, so your support with 
this is much appreciated. 
 
Please keep an eye out for a separate email that will be going out soon about letting us know if 
your child is able to speak another language other than English. We are very keen to find out the 
breadth of different languages our children are able to speak in order to celebrate and recognise 
this diversity, so please do respond to the short questionnaire if your child is able to speak 
another language, even if they are just starting off. 
 
This week we have welcomed Ms De Boissiere to the Bishop Perrin staff in her role as Admin 
and Finance Officer, taking over from Mrs May. No doubt you will get to know Ms De Boissiere 
over the coming weeks and we are sure that she will settle in well. I know Mrs May was 
overwhelmed by the generosity shown by yourselves with your comments and donations to her 
leaving gift-thank you. 
 
Have a restful weekend. 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Mr Corke 
 



Please remember that Bishop Perrin is a nut-free school. 

ATTENDANCE 
Week beginning 28th March  
CLASS  % 
Friendship  93.00 
Endurance  88.33 
Peace 94.67  
Forgiveness 98.67  
Reverence 95.00  
Service 100.00  
Justice 
  

96.55  

Well done to Service Class for achieving the best  
attendance for this week. 
 

CELEBRATION WORSHIP 

Those children presented with a certificate for their hard 
work, great improvement or good behaviour this week 
are: 
Friendship class Jackson & Lucas 

Endurance class  Emily 

Peace class  Aadhya 

Forgiveness class  Judah 

Reverence class  Dexter N & Robbie 

Service class  Koko 

Justice class  Jack 
 
 
 

CLUBS 
The Summer Term club programme starts next week 

and finishes the week beginning Monday 4th July.  

Thank you to all those parents who have paid for the 

clubs their children have been signed up for. Please 

remember that payments must be made by next 

Monday, 25th April. Children may not attend a club if 

their place hasn't been paid for. 

 

EDUCATIONAL VISITS  

 
YEAR 4 

Year 4 will be visiting Hampton Court on Friday 27th May 

via coach, thank you for making the trip payment. 

 

They will also visit Kew Gardens on Thursday 30th June 

via the local train system. The cost for this trip is £5.00, 

please visit the link below and make your payment by 

Monday 16th May. 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool/ 

 

All children will need to wear school uniform and bring a 

packed lunch for both trips. (No cans or glass bottles 

please.) The lunch should be carried in a disposable 

plastic bag. Please make sure your child has a bottle of 

water with them.   

 

YEAR 1 

On Thursday 12th May 2022, Year 1 will visit the Museum 
of Richmond travelling by Southwest Trains.  
 
The cost for this trip is £3.70, this includes a visit to the 
Museum in May as well as a hands-on discovery box for 
the class to use in their classroom ahead of the visit.    
Please visit the link to your payment by Monday 2nd May. 
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool  
 

Every child in the class is entitled to receive a packed 
lunch provided by the school caterers, an email has been 
sent to you with details on how to book this lunch, 
alternativity you can provide your child with a packed 
lunch from home.  
 

YEAR 2 
 
On Thursday 9th June 2022, Year 2 will visit London Zoo, 
travelling by coach. 
 
The cost for this trip is £13.50.  This trip has been 
subsidised by the School Association.  Payment can be 
made online by visiting  
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool 
Please make your payment by Monday 2nd May.    
 
Children must wear school uniform and all children will 
need to bring their water bottle with them on the trip. 
 
Every child in the class is entitled to receive a packed 

lunch provided by the school caterers, an email has been 

sent to you with details on how to book this lunch, 

alternativity you can provide your child with a packed 

lunch from home. 

 

 

https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool/
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool
https://payments.atomwide.com/bishopperrinschool


  

DIARY DATES 

 

Date Event 

25th Apr YR4 Police, Safer Schools Officer 

25th Apr YR5 HSBC Maths Session  

2nd May Bank Holiday – School Closed 

3rd May YR HSBC Maths Session 

3rd – 6th May YR5 Isle of Wight  

12th May YR1 to Museum of Richmond 

16th May School Photos; Classes, Teams/Groups 

19th May Y5 A Midsummer Night's Dream Workshop 

23rd May YR6 Police, Safer Schools Officer 

24th May YR5 to Ss Philip and James Church 

26th May Open School  Morning 

27th May YR4 to Hampton Court 

30th May – 3rd  June 
 

 
Half Term 
 

6th June INSET DAY 

7th June Children Return 

9th June YR2 London Zoo 

14th June YR6 Wimbledon Synagogue Virtual Tour 

20th June YR6 To Squires Garden Centre 

21st June YR2 St Augustine’s Church  

27th June  YR5 Police, Safer Schools Officer 

30th June YR4 Kew Gardens 

 

 

 

 


